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Elwood Eagles “R” Respectable, Responsible and Ready
April 17th, 2015
February 13, 2015 Newsletter


Breakfast Program

The Breakfast Program is going to be hosting an Apple Day on Friday, May 1. On this day, we will be serving a variety of apples at the Breakfast Program. 

Also, we would like to invite all students to bring $2 to support our Breakfast Program. Any funds that are raised by the school gets matched by the Kids Eat Smart program, doubling our money! Thank you for your support.



Bike Helmets
 
In early May the Treehouse will be providing students with a session on wearing helmets when riding bikes. This is a great session about safety and comes at great time with the new legislation that requires all bicycle riders to wear a helmet.











TWITTER

You can now follow us on Twitter to get school updates and news with some occasional pics on school events.

Search: @Elwoodelementar

School Milk Contest

Every time you purchase a milk from the canteen you will get a GO WITH MILK entry form for a chance to win 1 of 4 iPads!

Just fill out the ballot and return it to the envelope at the canteen. It will be sent away for the province wide draw.

We have had a winner from Elwood Elementary a couple of years ago and it could happen again! The more milk you buy, the better your chances become.

You also have a great chance of winning a container of free milk! For every ballot entered your chance of winning free milk increases! April 15th – May 1st. 

The School Milk Program is proudly sponsored by:
[image: Dairy Farmers of Newfoundland][image: http://www.onlynewfoundlandjobs.com/wp-content/uploads/2012/03/scotsburn1.gif]

 
  



Grade 4 and 5 Spring Concert
The Grade 4 and 5 students will be performing in the Spring concert on Thursday, May 7th.
Doors Open at 6:30 and Concert starts promptly at 7:00 pm
(No tickets can be sold at the door)
PLEASE REMEMBER:
3 tickets per family (MAX)
$3.00 per ticket
Tickets can be bought at the office from 9 – 12 and 1-3:30 pm both Tuesday and Wednesday
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Volunteer Ceremony
Elwood Elementary has MANY volunteers that allow it to be as successful as what it is – without the people working our Breakfast program, helping with copying and organization, School Council, supervision, reading – the list goes on and on – our students would not have such a high level of success without the programs the volunteers support.  We thank them at every opportunity.  However, please note that our OFFICIAL Volunteer Ceremony will be held at the school on Thursday, June 11.  Further information will be sent out in late May to all of our volunteers and volunteer organizations.
THANKS VOLUNTEERS!!!







To the many volunteers that support the learning of Elwood Elementary students. We could not do it without you. From the staff and students, thank you for all that you do, it is greatly appreciated.
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